TOWN OF NEW MILFORD



Roger Sherman Town Hall
10 Main Street
New Milford, Connecticut 06776
Telephone 860-355-6010 • Fax 860-355-6002
Office of the Mayor
Pete Bass



Dear Non-Profit Organizations,

First of all I wanted to thank you for the positive impact you have on our community. Your hard work and dedication is truly an asset to New Milford.

To be considered for funding a non-profit applicant must provide a necessary service that benefits the residents of the New Milford community by augmenting an existing service provided by the Town of New Milford and its departments or by providing a necessary service not currently provided by the Town of New Milford departments.

Applicants for non-profit funding consideration must provide proof of 501c status, two most recent 990 forms, organization budget for the next fiscal year and a complete description and budget for the service or program being presented for funding. The volunteer review team may request additional documentation to those listed as they deem necessary.

If you wish to request funding, please complete the application and return it to the Mayor's office. Please be sure to adhere to the criteria and application format as incomplete applications will not be considered.

The deadline for application submission is February 1, 2024

You can email any questions to: mayor@newmilford.org

We look forward to receiving your application.

Pete Bass - Mayor

Sincerely,